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CALL FOR PAPERS

We warmly invite all PhD students in the field of labor economics 
from Berlin and Potsdam to an all-day workshop hosted by the RWI 
(Rheinisch-Westfälisches Institut für Wirtschaftsforschung) in their Ber-
lin office on December 2, 2015. The aim of the workshop is to give 
young economists a chance to meet and discuss their work, and to 
facilitate the exchange of research ideas.

Theoretical, empirical and experimental papers on all topics related 
to labor economics are welcome. We also want to encourage submis-
sions of early stage projects.

If you want to participate in the BeNA workshop please register to 
workshop@labor-research.net by October 23. Those of you who want 
to present their current research, please apply by additionally submit-
ting a short abstract. 

All presentations at the workshop will be considered for the yearly 
BeNA Innovative Research Award in the amount of €300.

Deadline for submissions: October 23, 2015

BeNA Organization Committee
Helke Seitz & Linda Wittbrodt
    (University of Potsdam)

http://www.rwi-essen.de/
mailto:workshop%40labor-research.net?subject=Submission%20for%20BeNA%20Workshop%20SS2015
http://labor-research.net/fileadmin/_temp_/BeNA_Innovative_Research_Award_englisch_final.pdf

